
From: Allen Kelly  

Sent: Friday, May 04, 2012 6:16 PM 
To: LFNO Board 

Subject: Apology 

Dear fellow members of the LFNO Board: 

As you all know, I inadvertently sent an email to Paige.  I was venting my frustration and in so 
doing used language that was and is inappropriate.  I understand that caused much 
consternation among my fellow board members and I should hold myself to a higher standard 
even when I have a profound disagreement with a fellow Board member.  I regret not following 
my usual practice of “sleeping on it”; had I done so, I would have stopped myself from causing 
so much damage and pain. 

By this e-mail, I wish to apologize to all board members hurt by my coarse comment and for the 
subsequent dissention and upheaval that has taken place.  Please forgive my error. 

Sincerely, 

  

Allen Kelly 

 


